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“Whoever receives one child such as this in
my name, receives me.” - Mk 9:37a
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Holy Family Parish—370 Middleboro Avenue—P.O. Box 619 East Taunton, MA 02718




Encounter Christ in the Sacraments

Holy Mass Schedule
Saturday  4:00 p.m.
Sunda 7:30,9:00, 10:30 a.m.

Daily Mass: Monday-Saturday 8:00 a.m.
gThe rosary is prayed prior to daily Mass at
:35 a.m.)

Sacrament of Reconciliation
(in the back of the Church)

Saturdays 3:00-3:50 p.m. (or by request)
Please note that until our new pastor arrives,
the Sacrament of Reconciliation will only be
offered from 3-3:45 on Saturdays, or by
appointment.

Eucharistic Adoration
(in the Parish Center Chapel)
Mondays-Fridays 11:00 a.m.-10:00 p.m.

Sacrament of Baptism
By appointment. Parents must contact the
Priest or Deacon for an appointment.

Sacrament of Matrimony

Those parishioners wishing to be married at
our parish must contact the Priest or Deacon at
least 8 months before the date of the wedding.

Visitation and Anointing of the Sick

We are pleased to anoint and/or bring
Communion to any parishioner who cannot
participate at Mass for reasons of illness or
age. Please contact us.

Welcome

To any new parishioners or those who might be
visiting our parish family this week! Please introduce
yourself to the Deacon or Pastor. We are so happy you
have joined us!

Recurring Events

St. Vincent DePaul Society
2nd Wednesday at 7:00pm
Knights of Columbus
1st Wednesday at 7:00pm
Prayer Shawl Ministry
2nd Wednesday at 1:00pm
The Calix Society- Catholics in Recovery
st Wed. at 7:00pm in Church

About Us

Parish Center
438 Middleboro Ave.,
E. Taunton

Office Hours
Monday—Friday from
8:30 a.m.-2:30 p.m.

Phone Numbers
Rectory: 508-824-5665
Parish Center: 508-824-5707
Faith Formation: 508-824-3578
Fax -508-822-2915

Website
http://www.hfparish.net

Parish Staff
Rev. Dave Marcham, Visiting Priest
dmarcham@hcfm.org

Rev. Mr. John J. Fitzpatrick, Deacon (retired)
zeketitz29@gmail.com

Rev. Mr. Robert Craig, Deacon
imagodeihfp@gmail.com

Karen Coughlin, Director of Faith Formation
dirkaren@holyfamilytaunton.org

JR Pimentel, Director of Music Ministry
mmpjr315@comcast.net

Tracey Desmarais, Secretary
secretary(@holyfamilytaunton.org

That Man Is YOU!
tmiy@holyfamilytaunton.org

Mary C. Anderson, Organist
Rose Davis, Sacristan

Steve Woolson, Maintenance
Dave LeClair, Maintenance

Bulletin Submissions
Please email bulletinholyfamily@gmail.com at least
a week in advance with any desired announcements.

Mass Intentions
To request up to three dates for Masses to be offered,
stop by the Office. $10 offering requested per
intention.




A View from the Pew by Tracey Desmarais

During January of this year, Fr. Kevin put out an appeal in the
bulletin for one of our Parishioners battling stage IV kidney
disease and in urgent need of a kidney from a living donor. Many
members from our parish family generously responded to be a
donor, but unfortunately, none was an ideal match until this
summer. Some still had not been tested yet as they only test up to 2
people at a time.

The nephrology team met July 11th in Boston to make the final
decision on a potential donor that had continued to progress
through all the testing. It was that day they determined she was a
perfect match. July 11th also happens to be the Feast Day of Saint
Benedict-the patron saint of those suffering with kidney disease.

On July 13th, Sarah Parker and her husband, Brian, met with Fr.
Kevin to share the fantastic news. Fr. Kevin then called Joe &
Nancy Vincent to meet him at the rectory where Sarah and Brian
were waiting. It was then that Sarah told Joe that she had been
going through the months of testing and she’d gotten the official
word that she will be able to donate one of her kidneys to Joe.

The kidney donation/transplant surgery will be taking place on
Tuesday, October 9th. Please keep Joe and Sarah in your prayers
for a very successful surgery and recovery. Please also remember
to keep their families, as well as the skilled medical teams in
Boston in your prayers. For those that wanted to donate but were
not a match, or hadn’t had the chance to get tested yet, please
consider helping another person if you are able to as the list is very
long.

Our Parish family is amazing!

Meal Train — Friends of the Parkers have set up a meal train for
people who would like to prepare meals for Sarah and her family
while she recuperates from surgery. (The Vincents have not asked
for meals at this time.) If you would like to participate, please go to
the website, https://mealtrain.com/y3809y, and follow directions to
sign up. Thank you!!

For the time being, the following priests will be filling in at
Holy Family:

Fr. Rich Furlong, Saturday confessions and 4 pm Mass

Fr. Dave Pignato, Sunday 7:30 and 9am Masses
Fr. Dave Marcham, Sunday 10:30 Mass.
Second Collection: The next second collection will be September

29th/30th for the Cardinal Medeiros Residence. Thank you in
advance for your generosity!

Prayer Intentions

Gail Nigloschy & Family
Sylvia Medeiros
Evelyn Driscoll
Deborah Lewis

Jim & Adeline Marques
Anna Baxter
Debra Pabst

Mary daSilvia
Kathy Candeias
Steve Kennealy
Carmen Sousa

Agnes Corey
j?

Saturday, September 22
4:00 Irene Kelley-4th Anniversary

Sunday, September 23
7:30  Frederick & Mary Silvia
9:00 Isaura Ferreira &

Aurino Furtado Tachinha
10:30 For the People of the parish

Monday, September 24
8:00  Albert Sylvia-39th Anniversary

Tuesday, September 25
8:00 Richard Rose-5th Anniversary

Wednesday, September 26
8:00  Sheila Sullivan

Thursday, September 27
8:00 Joan Perry

Friday, September 28
8:00 Anne Marie Bossé-5th Ann.

Saturday, September 29
8:00 Thomas Feeney
4:00 George Phillips

Sunday, September 30

7 :30  For the People of the Parish
9:00 Cecelia Majkut-1st Anniversary
10:30 Dr. Jose & Mrs. Elsa Gutierrez




CCD — Sacramental Prep for First Reconciliation and
First Eucharist begins in Grade 1, the children receive
the sacraments in Grade 2. Sacramental Prep for
Confirmation begins in Grade 8, the young people
receive the sacrament in Grade 9. Children and young
people that are enrolled in Catholic Schools are to
receive their sacraments in their home parish.

Faith Formation Registration Packets have been
emailed home, they are available at the Parish Center in
the Church, on the website and on Facebook. If you
have any questions please call Karen at the Faith
Formation Office at 508-824-3578 or email at
dirkaren@holyfamilytaunton.org.

Those who know other parents with young
children but are not in the Program, please encourage
them to think about putting their kids in the program as
a way to foster the faith of their children.

List of Prayer Intentions in Bulletin — Over time we
have many people who ask for prayers for different
people and we list them in the bulletin. But over time
the list builds and many people we do not know remain
listed and we do not know whether they are still in need
of prayers or if their situation has improved or possibly
deceased, so we do not remove them from the list and
unfortunately the list becomes very large. At this time
we are going to start the list over so if you want a loved
one who is in need of the prayers of the other
parishioners please email the bulletin email, or call
Tracey in the office with the name of the person you
want prayed for.

Adoration: We would like to build upon our Adoration
Substitute list. If you have considered having a regular
hour, but can’t yet commit, why not add your name to
the list of substitutes that a regular Adorer would be
able to call when they need coverage? There’s no
commitment if you are not available, but it gives the
Adorers a better chance of finding someone when they
are unable to make it.

Going forward, Deacon Bob and Kevin Gingras
are taking over Adoration coverage and questions. If
you are a regular Adorer and have already tried to find
coverage for your hour and could not find someone,
please contact Deacon Bob (774-265-2708) or Kevin
Gingras (781-603-2121) rather than Tracey in the office
unless it’s an emergency.

Worldwide Marriage Encounter — The fruit of
righteousness is sown in peace for those who cultivate
peace. Find peace in your marriage by attending a
Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend. The next
Weekends are Dec 7-9, 2018 in Duxbury, MA and Jan
18-20, 2019 in South Kingstown, RI. For more
information, call Stephen & Michelle O'Leary at 800-
710-9963 or visit them at https://wwmema.org/.

Have You Experienced an Emmaus Retreat? —
Emmaus is a retreat for men and women (ages 20+)
who seek to grow in their relationship with Jesus
Christ, regardless of their present level of faith or
practice. We want to invite you to join us on our next
Emmaus weekend. You will be welcomed by a loving
community, spend time in personal and communal
prayer, and celebrate the sacraments. The next Emmaus
is November 9th-11th at Cathedral Camp in East
Freetown, MA. For more information or to apply
online, email us at emmausretreats@gmail.com or visit
our website: www.emmausretreats.com .

Fall Festival: Mark your calendars! Our annual Fall
Festival will be held at the Parish Center on Saturday,
November 10th from 10 AM to 3 PM. This year we
plan to have even more vendors than in previous years
by opening the classrooms as well as the great hall. In
addition to all the vast array of vendors, there will also
be delicious homemade food items for purchase from
our kitchen as well as raffles to take part in. We hope
you can make it! Bring your friends!

A Day with Mary: On Saturday, October 6th, St.
Vincent de Paul Parish (71 Linden Street, Attleboro,
MA) will be hosting “A Day with Mary” from 8:00
AM until 3:15 PM. It emphasizes worship of the
Blessed Sacrament and devotion to Our Lady. The day
begins with a video on the story of Fatima, followed by
the Mass, Rosary, Meditation on the Passion,
Eucharistic Adoration and Benediction, Processions of
the Blessed Sacrament and Statue of Our Lady, Act of
Consecration, Meditation on Our Lady, and periods of
rest with refreshments. The Sacrament of Penance is
readily available. There is an open bookstore with
books and devotionals, and an opportunity to enroll in
the Brown Scapular (consecration to Our Lady) and
Investiture in the Miraculous Medal if so wished.
Everyone is most welcome to join in the event for a
little while, or the whole day.

Candy Bar Bingo: This year’s fall Candy Bar Bingo
will be on Friday, October 26th. Doors open at 6:30pm
and games begin at 7pm. More details will be available
soon! It’s always a fun time!

Century Club Dinner/Dance: Our annual Century
Club dinner and dance will be held at the Venus de
Milo in Swansea on Saturday, October 20th at 6pm.
The dinner is free for all Century Club members. For
guests, the tickets are $30 per person. It is a wonderful
time of fraternity, with great music, and wonderful
food. The final raffles for the members will take place
that evening. Tickets will be available to pick up or to
purchase beginning next weekend after the Masses or
in the Parish Center office.



Thank you — Ray Medeiros thanks all the parishioners
who participated in the fundraiser for the Alzheimer’s
walk. He was able to raise $1,220.00.

Online Giving — It is wonderful to see more
parishioners joining the online giving. Parishioners
have the opportunity to choose between donating each
week in the collection at Mass or online. Those who
give online can choose to have their weekly donation,
and other donations, taken automatically from their
bank account (so they don’t have to worry about
preparing a check or having cash for the weekly
collection). Parishes that are doing this usually see in
increase in parish financial support as well.

Literacy Program Looking for Tutors — The
Taunton Literacy Council is seeking area residents who
would like to share their love of learning. Volunteer
tutors work one-on-one with adult students who attend
classes at the Taunton Adult Literacy Program. Tutors
assist students in obtaining their high school
equivalency diploma or help immigrants learn English.
Volunteers are needed to teach reading, writing and
math. No prior teaching experience or knowledge of a
foreign language is necessary. Volunteers must be at
least 18 years old, have a high school diploma or GED
and be able to meet for two hours weekly at the
Taunton Public Library. Training, teaching materials
and ongoing supervision are provided. Tutor training
sessions start in September. Please call Susan Wladis at
(508) 822-2828 for more information.

Hospice Volunteers Needed — Hospice Services of
Massachusetts is in strong need of volunteers to provide
supportive care to hospice patients and their caregivers
wo are facing a life-limiting illness. Volunteers are
invited to participate ina comprehensive training
program after which they will be assigned to care for
hospice patients in your area. The volunteers will be
offered on-going training and support. For more
information, please contact Kate Mahoney at 508-291-
0049.

Download the Rosary — Go to our parish website and
you can download the Rosary so as to listen to it in your
car or at home.

Holy Family Children’s Choir — Do you know a
child who loves to sing? The Holy Family Children’s
Choir has started rehearsals. Rehearsals are held at the
Parish Center on Sundays from 11:15 to 12:15 and the
choir sings at the 9:00 Mass on the fourth Sunday of
every month. No prior musical knowledge is required-
just a love for singing and the ability to read! If you
know a child who is interested, or have any questions,
please contact Mary-Katherine Fletcher at
MKFletcher92@outlook.com .

Lost and Found items in the Church — In the back
left of the church is where we place Lost and Found
Items. There are many items people have left in the
church over the last few months. Please take a look to
see if there isanything that may belong to you. We will
be discarding all the items in the near

future.

Check Out Formed —It has been over a year that we
have been subscribing to “Formed” and we have
renewed our parish subscription. This website has a
wide range of videos, audios, and books on many
aspects of the faith. There is material offered for all
ages and dynamics of life. Please go to our parish
website and check out “Formed”. To access Formed, go
to our parish website and click on Formed. You need to
register first and then enter our parish password:
GDC829.

Angels
By Venerable Fulton Sheen

Are Angels More

than Myth?

BISHOP
With his ever-present FULTOM ]. SHEEN
humar, animated "',.gr,‘ﬁﬂ& -

presaentation, and
captivating mode of
speaking, the beloved
Bishop Fulton Sheen
explains the nature

of angels and the
meaningful role they
play in our world,

I never tire of hearing
Fulton Sheant”
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—Jlayce 5, VA

Parishioners in the Armed Services
Please keep in your prayers our parishioners who are
serving in the military: MMW?2 lan P. Grady, SPC
Zachary P. Grady, Lieutenant Commodore James H.
Parker, USNR, and Commander Anthony LaCourse,
USN. If you know any parishioner serving in the
Armed Forces please email me their names so we can
add them.
“Almighty God and Father, hold our service men and
women in your loving hands. Protect them as they
protect us. Bless them and their families for their
selfless acts they perform for us in our time of need.
We ask this in the name of Jesus Christ our Lord.
Amen.”




Looking for Guidance

Godparent or sponsor? These roles are significant in
the Church and have special requirements. Contact
Deacon Bob to discuss qualifications and acquire the
necessary paperwork.

Married Outside the Church? The Sacrament of
Marriage is a sacred union through which we receive
grace. If you were married outside the Church and
would like to explore the possibility of receiving this
grace, contact the pastor to set up a meeting.

Pregnant and Confused? We can help. Contact
Catholic Social Services of Fall River at 508-647-
4681 or Kathleen Vena at kvena(@cssdioc.org. 24
hour confidential cell: 774-488-4786

Hurting from Abortion? — Are you hurting from a
past abortion experience? Whether you have had an
abortion, helped someone obtain one, or have been
professionally involved as an advocate or provider,
Project Rachel can help. Rachel is a private,
confidential, and sensitive service that will refer you
to a priest and/or counselor with special training. Call
and begin your move towards reconciliation: at peace
with God, your unborn child, your family, your
church, and yourself. Call Project Rachel: 1-508-997-
3300 or email us: pla@plrachel.com.

Congratulations to the newest member of the
church: Last Sunday, Troy David Sylvia was
baptized in our Parish. As he received this
extraordinary gift, he received the gift of faith
and sanctifying grace, became a child of God,
a member of the Catholic Church, a temple of
the Holy Spirit, and was cleansed of original
sin. Please pray that he will come to know and
love the life God is calling him to live, and
pray that his parents and godparents will be
the instruments he needs to learn his faith.

Vocations

Permanent Diaconate Information— Bishop
Edgar daCunha has authorized the formation
of a new class for the Permanent Deacons
beginning the Spring of 2019. Those interested
in pursuing the vocation of the diaconate,
scheduled to begin the Aspirancy phase in the
spring of 2019, are invited to submit a
preliminary application. Additional details and
a preliminary application is available on our
website — www.frpermanentdiaconate.com/ An
information meeting was held on August 28,
2018 with more to follow in the fall and the
winter. These general information meetings
will delve into the process of becoming a
deacon for the Diocese of Fall River. The info
nights will be held at Holy Name of the Sacred
Heart of Jesus Parish Center (121 Mount
Pleasant, New Bedford). If you have any
questions, please contact Deacon Frank Lucca
or Fr. Bob Oliveira, Co-Directors of the office
of the permanent Diaconate at
frpermanentdiaconate@verizon.net or call 508
-990-0341.

Holy Family Vocation Prayer Cross
Each week different families from the parish
bring home the Vocation Prayer Cross to pray
for vocations throughout our parish, diocese,
and the Church throughout the world. This
week the Vocation Prayer Cross will be taken
home Carol Ann Nogueira. Next week it will
be brought home by Mary Joyce Phillips.
Please join us in praying for vocations to the
priesthood, diaconate, religious life, and
marriage.

This Man is You

TMIY has returned for a NEW Fall session as of
Saturday, September 15. TMIY is an interactive
men’s program focused on developing male
leadership in the modern world. It combines the best
research from science with the teachings of the
Catholic faith and the wisdom of the saints to
develop the vision of authentic men capable of
transforming themselves, their families, and greater
society. Breakfast is served every week. If you’ve
never registered, contact Brian Reed 508-837-7257,
or email TMIY @holyfamilytaunton.org.

If you missed last weekend, please still plan on
coming this Saturday to join us. All men over 18
years of age are welcome and encouraged to join us
each Saturday for 13 weeks. It is a great experience
which consists of a breakfast every week, a 25-30
minute video on how to live after the heart of Christ
as men, husbands, and fathers; and then small group
discussions. Breakfast runs from 6:15-6:45 AM and
everything concludes by 7:45 AM. Men, seize this
great opportunity and build up the bonds with God,
others, and growing in living one’s faith.
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HOME SECURITY TEAM
Specializing in Short Term
Rehabilitation

Skilled Nursmg Care, Physical, Occupational, Speech therapy
For further information or a tour, please contact our
Admissions Director at (508) 821-5700
546 South St., East Raynham, MA 02767 « Accepting all major health insurances
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